
The Board and its consultants will be presenting the results of the Board’s  
MARKET FEASIBILITY STUDY, submitted to the legislature on Dec. 31, 2015.

Open to staff and the public.
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Comptroller Kevin Lembo and Treasurer Denise L. Nappier would like to invite  
you to the Connecticut Retirement Security Board’s Legislative Briefing

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9TH

11:00 A.M. - 12:30 P.M. 

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING, ROOM 1E

Please RSVP to Genevieve Ballinger at 
genevieve.ballinger@ct.gov or  860-702-3668.


